
 
April 2025 
 
 
 
Newport Balboa Rotary Club  
P.O. Box 1944 
Newport Beach, CA 92663 
 
Dear Newport Balboa Rotary Club, 
 
Dear Newport Balboa Rotary Club, 
 
Thank you for your generous donation of $2,500 to the Environmental Nature Center. 
We are deeply grateful for your support and your thoughtful gift. 
 
Your contribution will directly support the restoration and enhancement of native habitat at the ENC, including the planting of 
carefully selected native trees that provide food and shelter for local wildlife and enrich the visitor experience. These trees are 
more than just part of the landscape — they form the living walls of our outdoor classrooms and serve as essential teaching 
tools that help us inspire and educate thousands of students each year. 
 
Your support helps us cultivate curiosity, spark a love for the natural world, and foster environmental responsibility among 
learners of all ages. On behalf of our Board of Directors and dedicated staff, thank you for helping us grow a greener, more 
sustainable future for our community. 

Gratefully yours, 

 

 
 
 
 
Bo Glover 
President 
bo@encenter.org 
949-645-8489 x 101 

GIFT RECEIPT 
 
Gift Amount: $2,500 
Date Received: April 2025  
 
The Environmental Nature Center’s federal tax 
identification number is 23-7182423. 
 
The Environmental Nature Center did not provide any 
goods or services to the donor, in whole or in part, for 
this contribution. This represents a 501(c)(3) tax 
exemption status granted by the IRS. Please keep this 
letter for your records.	


